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I have voiced my opposition to this robbery of the people of this state. At a time when 

the people of this state can least afford new taxes, the democrats in this state are still 

insisting on jamming this bill down the throats of their constituents. All to fuel their self 

centered egos and pet projects. I have news for you, do it. You will find that this bill 

will hurt the people of this state enough so they will not forget. Political suicide. I hope 

so. You and your ways of governing have been raising taxes to play your games for 

to long. Each time you say this will fix the problem. Only to create a bigger one. You 

have abused the people's trust and put yourself ahead of what is best for your 

constituents. With your wild ideas about transportation and save the wildlife and 

climate, and the many other drink the kool-aid beliefs. Enough is enough. You need 

to recognize that this is not a time or place for games. The people can't afford this 

bill. This state is already to expensive and you will make it worse. I encourage you to 

vote no on the matter at hand. And for once show your constituents that you do work 

for them.  Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter.  

 


